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Upcoming Events: 

 
Week 3 
Mon 6 Aug 2018 – Fri 10 Aug 2018 

 Hokusetsu Senior High School visit 

 Year 12 Trial Exams 
 
Tue 7 Aug 2018 

 7.6 Trial Exam P3-P6 
 
Wed 8 Aug 2018 

 9.7 Trial Exam - P1-P4 
 
Thu 9 Aug 2018 

 12:00 PDSSSC Season 2 Round 10 
 
Week 4 
Mon 13 Aug 2018 – Fri 17 Aug 2018 

 Year 12 Trial Exams 
 
Wed 15 Aug 2018 

 6am Yr 11 Industrial Tech Excursion to 
Oberon 

 
Thu 16 Aug 2018 

 12:00 PDSSSC Season 2 Round 11 
 

Fri 17 Aug 2018 

 Year 11, 2019 Subject interviews 
 

Dear members of the St Columba’s community 

A special welcome!  

Today we were privileged to formally welcome to our College the 

Principal of Hokusetsu Sanda Senior High School, Mr Nakamura and his 

teachers, Ms Fujiwara and Ms Anzai and twenty six of his students.  

Our relationship with our friends from Hokusetsu Sanda Senior High 

School, began some twenty-five years ago, and this relationship has 

always been built on absolute respect for one another’s culture and a 

desire to live and learn from one another. 

This cultural exchange between our two countries is much more than an 

opportunity for young people to travel and explore a foreign country. 

This cultural experience represents a bond being forged before our very 

eyes, of a relationship built on the dreams and desires of so many people 

in both our countries, that we live our lives in peace and harmony, always 

respectful of the differences that unite us, rather than the differences that 

divide us. 

Semester 1 Academic Awards Ceremony 

Yesterday, we held our Academic Awards ceremony at St Thomas 

Aquinas Parish Church, where we were joined by the parents, guardians, 

grandparents and friends of each of the award recipients. 

The excerpt below is taken from my address to the students on this 

wonderful occasion:  

Scholarship, leadership, community service, good manners, a good 

character and faith in our God who walks with us each day, are at the 

heart of a fulfilling life. Each of these characteristics is the sum of many 

individual choices and decisions, which embody a positive attitude 

backed by discipline and purpose.  

The only way to achieve our purpose is to make positive choices every 

day and to become an active participant in our own learning. In the end, 

these choices and actions all add up.  

The secret to success is that, every time you decide you want to learn 

something, the experience will become so rewarding, that the next time 

becomes so much easier. Soon learning becomes a habit and suddenly the 

world around you becomes richer and full of learning opportunities.   

Students, an individual excels because of many factors, not the least of 

which is the number of people who contribute to that individual’s 

success. Sir Isaac Newton once said, “I saw further because I stood on  
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the shoulders of giants”. 

So as we recognize and acknowledge your achievements I ask you to please remember that your success also 

belongs to your parents, your teachers and the other students who participated and contributed to your 

learning.  

To all students gathered here today whether you are being honoured or not, I want more than anything for each of 

you to believe in the deepest part of your being, that your parents and your teachers believe in each one of you and 

we want nothing but the best for you and we wait in anticipation and with some excitement, to see what you will 

now achieve this semester and in the future. 

May God bless you always, 

Mr Paul Ryan 

Principal 

 

From the Office  
School Fees 

School fee statements for the third installment of school fees for 2018 have been mailed out. The due date for 

payment is on or before Wednesday 29
th
 August 2018.  If you have not yet received your statement, please 

contact me on 4754 8902 to arrange for a copy to be sent home.  

Catholic Education Diocese, Parramatta, is committed to supporting families experiencing genuine financial 

hardship.  If you are having difficulties with the payment of your school fees, you are encouraged to contact 

the school office to arrange an appointment with either me or the Business Manager to discuss payment 

options. Your situation will be treated with care and confidentiality and an appropriate payment arrangement 

will be made for you.  Please note that as part of this process you may be required to complete an Application 

for School Fees Assistance Form so that the school is aware of your current financial situation.  Please be 

assured of complete confidentiality with regards to any information you are asked to provide.  

Please be advised that unless alternative arrangements have been made regarding the payment of your 

account it will be assumed that full payment will be made on or before the due date. Fees are payable in 

accordance with the Diocesan School Fees Policy which states “all fees are due and payable within 30 days of 

the date the school account statement is issued”.  Outstanding accounts will be forwarded to Catholic 

Education Diocese, Parramatta, for actioning. 

If you need to discuss any issues regarding the school fees, please contact me by phone on 4754 8902 or by 

email rvion@parra.catholic.edu.au 

School fees can be paid by Bpay, Postbillpay, cash, Direct Debit, EFTPOS, credit card or cheque. 
Roselee Vion 

Senior Officer – Finance and Fees 

 

From the Uniform Shop 
Are your daughter’s tights looking well worn? We have plenty in stock for just $7.00 each. 

Just a reminder that if you need to order any uniforms download the order form from the School website, 

scan, and email to: stcolumbasuniformshop@parra.catholic.edu.au or drop the completed order form into the 

payment box outside the Student Office. 

Unfortunately we don't have time to call parents for payment details when your child is in the shop. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Chantal Morris 

Uniform Shop Manager 

  

mailto:rvion@parra.catholic.edu.au
mailto:stcolumbasuniformshop@parra.catholic.edu.au
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Student News 
Swimming Success 

Zachary Konstantinoff (Year 11) and Haig Buckingham (Year 8) have just returned from the School 

Sport Australia Swimming Championships in Hobart. Our two St Columba’s College boys have done 

extremely well! Zach came 3rd in the 15-16yr 100m Breaststroke, 5th in the 15-16yr 50m 

Breaststroke, and his NSW B Medley Relay Team came 3rd! 

Haig Buckingham came 3rd in the 13-14yr 50m Breaststroke, and his NSW B Freestyle Team came 

5th! 

Congratulations to both students on their outstanding achievement in Sport. 
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James Parbery (Year 11) and the Sydney Youth Orchestra 
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Under the Big Top Performances 
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From the Library 

 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 
KEY DATE: Student entries close Friday 31 August 

(midnight). 

 

This months edition of SpineOut is now available to read on our website at 

http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/Learning/Library-and-Weblinks   

Ayla Bogg from Year 8, has a book review published in this edition. The editor asked if they could also 

publish Ayla's review in the GoodReading Magazine which is very exciting and quite unusual for a school 

student to be included.  Congratulations Ayla! 

 
 

Mrs Belinda Sefton 

Teacher Librarian  

http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/Learning/Library-and-Weblinks
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/studentExperience.html
http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/Learning/Library-and-Weblinks


 

Term 3, Volume: 46 No: 11 Page 7/10 

Email: www.stcolumbas@parra.catholic.edu.au    Web:  http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/ 

Act Justly, Love Tenderly and Walk Humbly with our God 

Facebook Posts 
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Careers News 

Scholarships at Sydney 

We would like to invite you and your Year 12 students to attend our Scholarships Information Evening to find out more 
about the University of Sydney's scholarships and awards.  
Our scholarships provide recognition for students who achieve an excellent Year 12 result and have the skills, attributes 
and passion to succeed. 
Attendees will hear from current students and staff about a range of scholarships including the Sydney Scholars Program, 
Faculty Scholarships, Exchange Scholarships, Residential College scholarships and the Elite Athletes Program. Those 
attending will also hear tips on how to write a competitive application and about the internship, networking and 
leadership opportunities available to recipients. 

 Date: Tuesday 14 August 

 Time: 6 - 7.30pm 

 Location: Eastern Avenue Auditorium, Camperdown Campus 

 Registration: usydscholarshipsinfoevening2018.eventbrite.com.au 
 

 
We will be running the following Information Sessions:  

 1 August 2018  6:30pm – 8:30pm  Logistics, Hospitality & Support Roles  DFRC Parramatta 

 6 August 2018  6:30pm – 8:30pm  Defence Careers  DFRC Parramatta 

 7 August 2018  6:30pm – 8:30pm  Army Reserve  DFRC Parramatta 

 9 August 2018  6:30pm – 8:30pm  Engineering Careers  DFRC Parramatta 

 16 August 2018  6:30pm – 8:30pm  Trade Careers  DFRC Parramatta 

 21 August 2018  6:30pm – 8:30pm  Women in Defence  DFRC Parramatta 

 22 August 2018  6:30pm – 8:30pm  Combat & Security Roles  DFRC Parramatta 

 27 August 2018  6:30pm – 8:30pm  Parents  DFRC Parramatta 

 29 August 2018  6:30pm – 8:30pm  Submariner Careers  DFRC Parramatta 
 

Dr John Taccori , Careers Advisor

DEFENCE FORCE RECRUITING 

https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail20.com/t/r-l-jyuktrly-urlijdtdiy-t/
https://theuniversityofsydney.cmail20.com/t/r-l-jyuktrly-urlijdtdiy-j/
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Diocesan News 
Holy Spirit Seminary Open Day: 19 August 
"Come and See Day" at Holy Spirit Seminary, Harris Park on 19 August 2018 is a whole-day event, 
inspired by Our Lord’s invitation to the two disciples of John the Baptist to “Come and see”, found in 
the Gospel of John. Open Day provides single men open to a priestly vocation with the opportunity to 
experience seminary life, beginning with Holy Mass at St Oliver’s Parish Church at 10 am, followed by 
talks, a tour, Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and dinner with Bishop Vincent. RSVP essential. 
Please contact Fr John Paul Escarlan via johnpaul.escarlan@parracatholic.org or 0420 310 771 
We are currently promoting via our social media channels and parish bulletin notices and will 
continue to do so until the open day. The image is of Chris del Rosario, one of our seminarians who 
should be ordained a priest by the end of this year. 

https://www.instagram.com/p/BkOxvMyARUq 
https://www.facebook.com/parracatholic/photos/a.342870905825347.72250.33544807323429
7/1522131044565988/?type=3&theater 
https://twitter.com/parracatholic/status/1009273825958113281 

ACYMC 2018 
Early-bird registration for the Australian Catholic Youth Ministry Convention hosted by the Diocese of 
Parramatta on behalf of the Australian Catholic Bishops is now open at www.acymc.org.au. The event 
will host up to 500 adult delegates who are engaged in ministry with young people in parishes, 
schools, agencies and ministries of the Catholic Church. Rooty Hill RSL, September 21-23. 
Contact James Camden, Director, Catholic Youth Parramatta for more information (02) 8838 3428 or 
james.camden@parracatholic.org 

Save the Date - Liturgy Conference 2018 
Date: 10 November 2018. Keynote Speaker: Fr Peter Williams Vicar General from the Diocese of 
Parramatta. Workshops (still to be finalised): Singing the Psalms, RCIA ritual & symbols, Training 
Junior Altar Servers and Music and Prayer in the Classroom 
To register your interest go to: https://parracatholic.org/liturgyconference2018/ 
Tickets: On sale soon (we’ll let you know when). 

Concert at St Patrick’s Cathedral, Parramatta: 17 August 
Sydney Philharmonia - Chamber Singers: TALBOT Path of Miracles - Tickets via 
www.sydneyphilharmonia.com.au – More details at: www.stpatscathedral.com.au 

Australian Catholic Historical Society Lecture: 19 August 
Senator Susan Ryan AO - Catholic Social Justice and parliamentary politics. Visit the ACHS website 
www.australiancatholichistoricalsociety.com.au for more information. 

Christian Meditation: 19 August 
You are invited to our Christian Meditation Introduction and Renewal Days for 2018 at St Benedict's 
Monastery, 121 Arcadia Rd, Arcadia on Sunday 19 August. Arrival time at the monastery is from 10am 
for a 10:30am start. Conclusion is around 3pm. Mass is celebrated at 2pm. There will be 
presentations and periods of meditation with the opportunity of an introduction to Christian 
Meditation for newcomers. Bring your own picnic lunch. Tea and coffee provided. Registration is on 
the day. There is no set charge, a donation may be made for the monks. There may be 
accommodation available at the Monastery Guest House enquiries to Br Terry Cavanagh on 0438 282 
318. Other enquiries to Ann Bergman 02 9498 2625 anniebergman@hotmail.com or Ann Lomas 02 
9456 4775 atlomas@bigpond.com 
 
For more events please go to: http://parracatholic.org/events/  

mailto:johnpaul.escarlan@parracatholic.org
https://www.instagram.com/p/BkOxvMyARUq
https://www.facebook.com/parracatholic/photos/a.342870905825347.72250.335448073234297/1522131044565988/?type=3&theater
https://www.facebook.com/parracatholic/photos/a.342870905825347.72250.335448073234297/1522131044565988/?type=3&theater
https://twitter.com/parracatholic/status/1009273825958113281
http://www.acymc.org.au/
mailto:james.camden@parracatholic.org
https://parracatholic.org/liturgyconference2018/
http://www.sydneyphilharmonia.com.au/
http://www.stpatscathedral.com.au/
http://www.australiancatholichistoricalsociety.com.au/
mailto:anniebergman@hotmail.com
mailto:atlomas@bigpond.com
http://parracatholic.org/events/
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Community News 

 


